
 
 

 TOP News on Water:   October 2021 
 
Committee Mission: “To achieve a permanent safe drinking water solution, within the current site 
investigation area in the Town of Peshtigo, at the expense of the identified responsible party.”  
 

RELENTLESS work has been directed toward the PFAS Water Solution this month.  Below is a list of 
deliverables and objectives.   You will see the action items in black with red progress reports: 
 

•Environmental Legal Representation interviews and selection. DONE (three firms were 
interviewed with Grant and Eisenhoffer selected. Meetings and coordination are ongoing.) 

•Environmental Engineering interviews and selection. DONE  (multiple firms were interviewed 
and Strand Associates was selected.  Meetings and coordination has begun with scope of work 
and task orders developed to guide Town on options for permanent safe drinking water.) 

•Town to discern its primary water objectives driven from Environmental Engineer data. 
ONGOING   (Strand Associates is working closely with the Town to develop 
recommendations and options for consideration. Evaluation task orders are scheduled for 
completion by the end of 2021) 

•Approval of WDNR Summit Facilitator. DONE   (The Town Board vetted and approved of 
two WDNR Facilitator options.  Final candidate selected to lead the Summit efforts is Mr. 
Robert Olian with envADR) 

•Summit update. BEGUN   The kickoff Summit zoom call was held today 10/19/21 with all 
stakeholders in attendance (Town of Peshtigo, WDNR, Tyco/JCI, City of Peshtigo, City of 
Marinette). Summit structure and timeline were established and are as follows: 

 November 12th: 10-15 page stakeholder positioning statement to be provided to facilitator 

 November 17-19th: Individual Stakeholder zoom interviews with facilitator 

 December 6th (week of): Summit to take place 

• Safe Temporary Water: WDNR has authorized the extension of temporary emergency water 
to impacted properties. To see if you qualify please call 888-626-3244 

•Visual Aid: Town Water Matrix DONE (continuously updated based on Stakeholder action) 
 
Thank you for your continued confidence and patience….onward.   
Cindy Boyle - Town of Peshtigo Chairperson  /  Water Committee Chairperson 


